
Public Hearing on the Big Horn Regional Transmission, 
 Level II project

	 When:		  Tuesday, September 13, 2022

	 Where:		  Big Horn Regional Joint Powers Board Office
			   1100 N. 10th Street
			   Worland, WY 82401
				  
The Wyoming Water Development Commission will hold a pub-
lic hearing to receive comments on the above listed project. The 
Commission will also be seeking information as to whether the 
proposed project functions and services can be served by any per-
son, association or corporation engaged in private enterprise.

Representatives of the Water Development Commission, the proj-
ect engineering team, and the project sponsor will be present to 
explain the proposed project and to record comments.

For further information contact:
Wyoming Water Development Office
6920 Yellowtail Road
Cheyenne, WY 82002 
(307) 777-7626

August 18-25, September 1, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE


